
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

March 2021! 

Our Newsletter is set out to keep you informed and if you would like 

to have anything included in future, please let me know. 

Mel Pavelin (Author)  01277 841242 or smartmelissa@sky.com 

We are working hard to keep you in the loop with everything we are 

doing for your children but if at any point you feel you need to know 

something, please just give us an email/phone call! 

 

Firstly we would like to say a big thank you 
for your understanding and patience with the 
unfortunate occurrence of the power surge 

in February. 

It meant a lot to us that you were able to 
find alternative childcare whilst we made the 

Nursery safe and secure 

 

 

Another big thank you for the effort you went to, to 
celebrate World Book Day with us this year! 

The children (and staff!) really enjoyed it and we definitely 
made books ‘Come Alive!! 

The library has been such a big hit with the children that it will 
be a permanent fixture for the foreseeable future!! 



 

 

 

 

A huge shout out to all of our super mums! 

 

We hope you enjoyed your ‘sweet treats’ and didn’t have to 

share too many of them...after all, they are to say thank you 

to you for being amazing!! 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 14TH 2021 

 



We are sad to say goodbye to Charley in the 2-3’s 

(Rowling’s Room) as she is off on a new venture! 

But...she is staying on our ‘bank staff’ list so it’s not     

completely goodbye! 

Good luck Charley! 

New Key Person letters will be being sent out if this af-

fects your child. 

In case you missed them... 



CARIBBEAN DAY!! 

 

 

 

 

Well our first ‘CULTURAL DAY’ went off with a bang!! 

We tried different foods, learnt songs, listened to cultural stories, did some limbo 

dancing and so much more!! 

We would like to celebrate different cultures with our families and staff each and 

every month so we will give you the dates when we have them but if you have a 

culture that you wish for us to celebrate, please let us know, it would give us great 

joy to put these into our planning! 

So far we are planning a ‘South African Day’ and ‘Spanish Day!’ 

HUGE THANK YOU to Amy and Matthew for helping us bring the Caribbean alive with 

your support, information and props!! 

With Easter fast approaching we thought you  

might appreciate some dates for things that  

will be happening! 

WE ARE CLOSED... 

2nd April - Good Friday 

5th April - Easter Monday 

 

We will be doing an Easter Bonnet competition throughout the rest of March and the 

judging will take place on Thursday 1st April 

You can send these in or take a picture  

and upload it onto Tapestry. 

                There will be lots more Easter fun going on!! 



 

CAR PARK 

We now have our quotes in and are 

awaiting a date for the pot holes to be 

filled in and the  surface to be       

levelled...we will keep you posted 

when we have a date booked in! 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

We thought it might be fun to wear anything you have that’s red 

and have ‘crazy’ hair!! 

£1 is all we ask so that we are still helping others that need it! 

 

 

Thank you to all of our parents’ who were 

able to make the Zoom or phone call  

meetings with your child’s key person. 

We felt that they went really well, we hope you did 

too! 

If there is ever anything you want or need to discuss though, 

don’t ever hesitate to call us or drop us an email! 



The tortoises will be out of hibernation                                              

soon!! 

They will be out to say hello within the  

next couple of weeks! 

We’ll keep you posted but they have been very content having 

their annual sleep! 

 

Sophie has been working hard on putting together some learning 

packs for you to use at home with your little ones. 

 

 

 

They will be differentiated for the age ranges and will hopefully 

give you some ideas of what you can continue with your children 

at home! 

Thank you for reading, we hope 

you have found this useful. 

There will be more throughout the 

year but please remember to let 

us know if there is anything you 

would like added to our next   

edition! 

Thank you also for your continued 

support, it is appreciated more than 

you know! 


